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Willoughby Slope Boundary Catchments Information Sessions  

The District has completed more than half of the planned Willoughby Slope 

boundary catchments information sessions. If you were not able to attend a 

meeting in-person but would like to learn and engage in the process, you can 

watch a recording of the presentation or review the slides. This information can 

be found on the District website here. Families are encouraged to provide 

suggestions by emailing: feedback@sd35.bc.ca  

                                                       Upcoming Events 
October 11:   Hot Lunch  
October 14:  Thanksgiving Day – School not in session 
October 17:  Great Shake out  
October 24:  Halloween Dance – PAC 
October 24:  Informal Learning Updates  
October 25:  Pro D – No Students in session 
November 1:  Hot Lunch  
November 4:  Photo Retakes 
November 8:   Learning Update Prep/Design & Assessment Day (students not in attendance) 
November 8:  National Aboriginal Veterans Day 
November 11:   Remembrance Day (Schools Closed) 
November 15:  Movie Night – PAC 
November 16:  Christmas Market 
November 18:  PAC Meeting 6:30 PM I the Learning Commons 
November 22:  Learning Updates Issued     
November 27:  Student Inclusive Conferences 
November 28:   Early Dismissal-12:30 pm - Student Inclusive Conferences                                 
                                                                                                                                                                         
         
      
  

    

 

Important Reminders 

• Friday, October 11, Hot Lunch, please let the PAC know if you are available to 
volunteer during Hot Lunch.  

• Picture Proofs are here and came home on Monday. 
        If your child missed photo day retake day will be on     
        November 4th. 

 

https://www.sd35.bc.ca/news-events/district-board-news/view/willoughby-slope-boundary-catchments-information-sessions/
mailto:feedback@sd35.bc.ca


  

  

PAC Monthly Newsletter 

• Read about PAC events and news in our newsletter, below 
 Halloween Dance 
  Thursday, October 24 

• Tickets are now on sale! 

• Purchase on MunchaLunch. 
 Community Values Coupon Books 

• There are still outstanding books - Please return your unsold books to the school today! 

• Contact the PAC with any questions: willoughbypac@gmail.com 
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